Office of Superintendent of Schools February 27, 2008
Board Meeting of March 12, 2008
/
Freddie Woodson, Associate Superintendent
School Operations

SUBJECT: PROPOSED NAMING OF STATE SCHOOL E-1, RELIEF
SCHOOL FOR BISCAYNE GARDENS ELEMENTARY, LINDA
LENTIN K-8 CENTER, AND NORTH MIAMI ELEMENTARY
SCHOOL

COMMITTEE: INSTRUCTIONAL EXCELLENCE AND COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT

LINK TO DISTRICT
STRATEGIC PLAN: GENERAL OPERATIONS

Pursuant to Board Rule 6Gx13- 7E -1.02, Educational Facilities — Naming, The
Educational Facilities Naming Committee met on February 20, 2008, to review all
documents submitted for consideration for the naming of State School E-1. State School
E-1, will be located in Regional Center Il at 800 NE 137 Street, Miami, Florida, 33161.

The committee comprised of Mr. Agustin J. Barrera, Chair, Miami-Dade County Public
Schools; Dr. Wilbert Holloway, Board Member, Miami-Dade County Public Schools; Ms.
Glorious Lee, School Board Member Designee, Miami-Dade County Public Schools; Mr.
Freddie Woodson, Associate Superintendent, School Operations; Ms. Enid Weisman,
Regional Center Il Superintendent; and Mayor Kevin Burns, Community Representative,
Regional Center Il recommends that State School E-1 be named Arch Creek
Elementary School.

RECOMMENDED: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida, name
State School E-1, Arch Creek Elementary School relief School
for Biscayne Gardens Elementary, Linda Lentin K-8 Center, and
North Miami Elementary School.
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